
  
 

 

 

700 Central Parkway  
Stuart, FL 34994 

P: 800.431.2221 
 

June 6, 2018 

 

 

 

City of Hollywood 

2600 Hollywood Blvd Suite 212 

P.O. Box 229045 

Hollywood, FL 33022-9045 

 

 

 

Re: Employer: City of Hollywood 

 Employee: Claudio Loveras 

 Claim No.: 118177389 

 D/A:  1/26/2003 

 

 

The employee is a police officer, he retired on November 1st, 2016. While driving his police 

cruiser he was involved in a motor vehicle accident. He is currently treating with a pain 

management doctor for cervicalgia, myofascial pain syndrome, and C6-7 spondylosis. He was 

placed at maximum medical improvement on December 15th,  2005 with an 11% permanent 

impairment rating.  

 

The initial demand of $25,000, was received on February 27th, 2018.  My recommendation was 

to settle for no more than $15,000. We were able to reach a contingent settlement of $12,000 

inclusive of attorney fees and costs on June 6th, 2018. There is a great deal of future exposure as 

the employee is only 53 years old and has a life expectancy of 29.4 more years of potential 

treatment. Since the date of injury we have spent $71,198.28.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Christina Rodriguez 

Claims Adjuster 

Ext. 8614 

 

 


